
GCCC Meeting Minutes 
November 20, 2014 

 

 The GCCC held its November 20 meeting in the Greene County Courthouse Annex. 

Chairman Cobble had called and said he was sick and would not be able to attend. 

Commissioners Johnson and Waddle had both notified members of the GCCC that they would 

be a little late. Chairman Pro Tem Wood called the meeting to order and opened in prayer. 

 Secretary Houser read the minutes from the November 06 meeting. 

 

 Commissioner Davenport made a motion to accept the minutes. 

 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to accept the minutes. 

 

Commissioner Davenport led a discussion on Article 9 of the Charter. (Commissioners 

Johnson and Waddle come in at the beginning of this discussion.) Commissioner Davenport will take the 

recommendations of the GCCC and edit Article 9. 

 

 

 Chairman Pro Tem Wood led a discussion on Article 11 of the Charter and presented a 

draft of Article 11 for the GCCC to review.  

 

 Commissioner Johnson made a motion to accept this draft. 

 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 

  The GCCC voted unanimously to accept this draft with a few changes. 

 

 

 Commissioner Johnson led a discussion on Article 10 of the Charter and stated that he 

would like some time to reconcile two different drafts of this Article. 

 

 Secretary Houser led a discussion on Article 13 of the Charter and presented a draft of 

Article 13 for the GCCC to review. 

 

 Commissioner Johnson made a motion to accept Article 13.  

 Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to accept this draft with a few revisions. 

 

 

 Commissioner Johnson made a motion to adjourn. 

 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn.   

 



  


